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EOU Library 

Displays 

Flyers, brochures, and table tents may be displayed in the library, as long as arrangements are 
made through the Library Circulation department. Generally, the Circulation department will 
accept up to 15 copies of flyer etc. to be distributed throughout the library. Priority is given to 
EOU sponsored and on-campus events. Any flyers placed in the library without prior approval 
will be discarded. Any flyers taped on windows will be discarded. 

The library also offers three bulletin boards for display. The bulletin board supervised by the 
Center for Student Involvement has restricted use.  However, the other two bulletin boards are 
managed by the library. The library Circulation department reserves the right to remove 
outdated items from the library bulletin board. 

 


